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On 10/25/2022 the television station of WSBT/ESBT experienced uploading issues. Assistant Kayla Smith 

called the FCC in the morning and reported the problem. The person we contacted gave us the case 

number of 1078071. The person that gave the case number did say that this is a widely reported issue. 

They recommended we make this document as record and store it in additional documents.  


